Sewer District

Commissioner of Public Works — Michael Guyon, P.E.

Steve Zimmer
Sewer Construction
Town of Inspector

Brighton

December 15, 2020
Dear Resident:

Due to recent backup issues in your area, The Town of Brighton Sewer District would like to remind residents the
importance of using the sanitary sewers properly.

Sanitary sewers are designed for human waste and toilet paper only.

Prohibited Items include:

e Flushable wipes
e Feminine products
e Sanitizing wipes

e Baby wipes
e Needles
e Gloves

e Paper towels
e Rags

e Grease

All of these are a potential danger to the sanitary sewer system. These items interfere with the sanitary flow and
will clog the system, resulting in a backup in your home and surrounding homes.

To avoid backups in your sewer line and the town mains, we ask that residents be conscientious of using the
sewer system properly. This information is also available on the town website.

Sincerely,

R

Steve Zimmer
Sewer Construction Inspector
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